Email: 

Dear Honorable Rep.   LAST  NAME    : 
Thank you for supporting Rep. Woodson’s Acupuncture physician amendment to HB 583.  I want to personally thank you for supporting the continued use and availability of my professional title.  The discussion and debate were lively, and I sincerely appreciate your willingness to vote your conscience.
My hope is that, in the coming days, Rep. Dr. Massullo will hear our calls and provide the relief we seek.  As another opportunity to vote on HB 583, or its successor approaches, please consider a, No vote, should the legislation fail to include a title exemption for Acupuncture physicians.   
Respectfully, 

___________________________
Name, title

